
The Seventh International Symposium on Plecoptera will be 
held in Nara, Japan in 1980. Dr. Teizi Kawai will be the 
organizer and an exciting meeting is anticipated. Our Japanese 
colleagues have been active plecopterologists for many years 
and we welcome the opportunity to visit them in their "natural 
habitat." Details about the exact date will follow but the 
time will correspond with the International Congress of Lim­
nology and/or the International Congress of Entomology.

North American colleagues, and others that are able to 
come, should plan to attend the annual meetings of the North 
American Benthological Society in Erie, Pennsylvania in April 
1979. Dr. Ed Masteller is the program chairman and Dr. Ken 
Stewart will be serving as society president. They are plan­
ning a special session on Plecoptera which should be useful 
to everyone interested in the study of stoneflies. Further 
information will be contained in Perla 4.
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